
NOTICE 
Date : 27th August, 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have just been informed by KHDA as below.  
 
In line with new protocols for face-to-face learning, please note that it is no 

longer obligatory for schools to request parents to submit a “Travel & Health 

Declaration Form”, as this is embedded within the wider Dubai protocols.  

 
Please disregard our point on TRAVEL DECLARATION in the circular issued last 

night. 

 


